Earnings Disclaimer
The following describes the Earnings Disclaimer for our
BinaryOptionsAuthority.com website.
We make every effort to ensure that we accurately represent
these products and services and their potential for income.
Earning
and
Income
statements
made
by
BinaryOptionsAuthority.com and its customers are estimates of
what we think you can possibly earn. There is no guarantee
that you will make these levels of income and you accept the
risk that the earnings and income statements differ by
individual.
As with any business, your results may vary, and will be based
on your individual capacity, business experience, expertise,
and level of desire. There are no guarantees concerning the
level of success you may experience. The testimonials and
examples used are exceptional results, which do not apply to
the average purchaser, and are not intended to represent or
guarantee that anyone will achieve the same or similar
results.
Each individual’s success depends on his or her background,
dedication, desire and motivation. There is no assurance that
examples of past earnings can be duplicated in the future. We
cannot guarantee your future results and/or success. There are
some unknown risks in business and on the internet that we
cannot foresee which can reduce results.
We are not responsible for your actions. The use of our
information, products and services should be based on your own
due diligence and you agree that BinaryOptionsAuthority.com is
not liable for any success or failure of your business that is
directly or indirectly related to the purchase and use of our
information, products and services.
This website contains or may contain “forward looking
statements” within the meaning of Section 27A of the

Securities Act of1933 and Section 21B of the Securities
Exchange Act of1934. Any statements that express or involve
discussions with respect to predictions, expectations,
beliefs, plans, projections, objectives, goals, assumptions or
future events or performance are not statements of historical
fact and may be “forward looking statements.”
Forward looking statements are based on expectations,
estimates and projections at the time the statements are made
that involve a number of risks and uncertainties which could
cause actual results or events to differ materially from those
presently anticipated. Forward looking statements in this
action may be identified through the use of words such as
“expects”, “will,” “anticipates,” “estimates,” “believes,” or
statements indicating certain actions “may,” “could,” or
“might” occur.
CHANGE NOTICE: As with any of our administrative and legal
notice pages, the contents of this page can and will change
over time. Accordingly, this page could read differently as of
your very next visit. These changes are necessitated, and
carried out by BinaryOptionsAuthority.com, in order to protect
you and our BinaryOptionsAuthority.com website. If this page
is important to you, you should check back frequently as no
other notice of changed content will be provided either before
or after the change takes effect.
COPYRIGHT WARNING: The legal notices and administrative pages
on this website, including this one, have been diligently
drafted by an attorney. We at BinaryOptionsAuthority.com have
paid to license the use of these legal notices and
administrative pages on BinaryOptionsAuthority.com for your
protection and ours. This material may not be used in any way
for any reason and unauthorized use is policed via Copyscape
to detect violators.
QUESTIONS/COMMENTS/CONCERNS: If you have any questions about
the contents of this page, or simply wish to reach us for any

other reason, you may do so by
http://binaryoptionsauthority.com

following

this

link:

